
 

EQUIPMENT REVIEW – 11/12/2024 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Steel Double Drum Asphalt Roller for Street Department 
 

Background 

Information: 

The attached specification is for the replacement of the existing 1980 Ingersoll Rand steel roller 
at the Street Department.  The existing roller is very costly to maintain because parts are hard 
to get due to age of the unit or parts are modified to keep it in working condition. 
 
Three quotes were received for this replacement. The low quote was submitted by Ziegler CAT 
for a CAT CB 2.5 GC at a total cost, less trade-in, of $43,636.10.  
 

Fiscal Impact: The 2024 Street Department Capital budget includes $40,000.00 capital equipment fund levy 
for this purchase. 
 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

No alternative actions recommended. 
 

Recommendations: Committee recommend to Council the purchase of a new roller and trade-in of existing roller. 
 

 


